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Important Dates 

1st May Reception educational visit to Lower 
  Moss Wood  

5th May Bank Holiday - School Closed  

7th May  School Nurse Drop in  

14th May Class Photos  

15th May  Reception height, weight and  
  hearing screening  

16th May 14.40 Reception Class Assembly  

23rd May  14.40 Pre-School Class Assembly 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Summer Term Welcome  

Welcome back to the final term of the year. We are all very excited about everything the term has in store including, 

Make Music Day, Sports Day, Pre-School and Reception Class Assemblies, Educational Visits, a visiting 

Gymnastics Coach, PTA events and Gardening Club starting to name a few!  

All the children, as always, are kicking off the term with new Bookshelves. These are a selection of books hand-

picked by your child’s Class Teachers to enthuse the children in their learning and to bring to life the character traits 

which are as follows: Kindness, Bravery, Gratitude, Citizenship, Curiosity and Integrity. During the time the 

children are with us, these character traits are repeated and revisited through various points in the curriculum so 

that they build up a good evolving knowledge of them and how they can affect their personal development.  
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    Reception         Year 2 

School Lunches 

Mrs Walker, our cook supervisor from Dolce, has noticed an 

increase in the non-order status after the holiday. This has a 

impact on what we can offer, due to the fact that our meals are 

all prepared daily based on the number of pre-ordered meals. 

Please remember to log on and order lunch for your child for 

the week ahead, by 8.55am otherwise you will need to provide 

a packed lunch for your child. Remember, 

you can order for the whole half term ahead. 

Sunny Weather  

As the weather is becoming warmer, please 

remember to ensure your child has a water bottle in 

school and appropriate sun and allergy protection. We 

recommend applying an all day sun cream before school.  

Dream big, fly high  

School Nurse Drop in Session  

Wednesday 7th May  

Our School Nurse and a colleague 

from Stockport parenting team will be in school 

on Wednesday 7th May to meet with parents 

and cares of children in our school. She will be 

running a drop in session from 9.00am or 

alternatively, you can book a 20 min slot.  

If you would like to book a slot please call the 

school on 0161 549 7100 to arrange a time.  

Gardening Club 

A big Thank You to everyone who has contributed to 

getting the planting area developed over the holiday, it looks 

absolutely fantastic! Jamie, Amy and Laura, volunteer parents 

will be running a lunchtime Gardening Club, 

which the children thoroughly enjoyed this 

week. We look forward to seeing what grows!  
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